7TH DISTRICT, MARYLAND

RANKING MEMBER, COMMITTEE ON OVERSIGHT AND GOVERNMENT REFORM

RANKING MEMBER, SELECT COMMITTEE ON BENGHAZI

COMMITTEE ON
TRANSPORTATION AND INFRASTRUCTURE
SUBCOMMITTEE ON COAST
GUARD AND MARITIME TRANSPORTATION

SUBCOMMITTEE ON RAILROADS, PIPELINES, AND HAZARDOUS MATERIALS Congress of the United States House of Representatives

Washington, DC 20515

December 29, 2015

2230 RAYBURN HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING WASHINGTON, DC 20515-2007 (202) 225-4741 FAX: (202) 225-3178 DISTRICT OFFICES: 1010 PARK AVENUE SUITE 105 **BALTIMORE, MD 21201-5037** (410) 685-9199 FAX: (410) 685-9399 754 FREDERICK ROAD CATONSVILLE, MD 21228-4504 (410) 719-8777 FAX: (410) 455-0110 8267 MAIN STREET **BOOM 102** ELLICOTT CITY, MD 21043-9903 (410) 465-8259

> FAX: (410) 465-8740 www.cummings.house.gov

Mr. Ronald R. Peterson The Johns Hopkins Hospital and Health System 1800 Orleans St. Baltimore, MD 21287

Dear Mr. Peterson:

I read with great interest the recent article in the *Baltimore Sun* ("Bringing the doctor to the patient, Johns Hopkins works to bridge gap with community") detailing several of the programs offered by the Johns Hopkins Health System to help patients address the many challenges that a chronic condition or a serious diagnosis can create.

I was particularly encouraged to read about the "Medicine for the Greater Good" program being implemented at the Johns Hopkins Bayview Medical Center, which requires medical residents to undertake a community service project as part of their training. Such programs will help address the significant unmet needs of the Baltimore community while also helping doctors to gain a greater understanding of the complex issues many patients face and of what they can do in their practices to help their patients lead better lives.

I hope the "Medicine for the Greater Good" program can eventually include all of the Hopkins Health System, and I hope you will let me know if there is anything I can do to assist in ensuring the success of your community support programs.

Thank you for all that you do to help meet the health care needs of Baltimore residents.

Sincerely,

cc:

Elijah E. Cummings Member of Congress

Richard G. Bennett, M.D., President, Johns Hopkins Bayview Medical Center

PRINTED ON RECYCLED PAPER